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Come help plan a field day for a local school!

Event Date: 11/1/2006
Event Time: 6 p.m.
Location: Olin 400

The American Marketing Association is a professional association for individuals and organizations
involved in the practice, teaching and study of marketing worldwide. Our principal roles are:

* Improving - Advancing marketing competencies, practice and thought leadership.

* Promoting - Being an advocate for marketing and promoting its importance, efficacy and ethics.
* Supporting - Being an essential resource for marketing information, education/training and
relationships.

On Wednesday, Nov. 1 (TODAY), the AMA will be meeting to discuss orchestrating a field day with a
local school district to promote childhood learning. As college students, we are looked up to by these
kids and this is a fantastic opportunity for us to use our 'hero" image and show that college is a fun
experience and that it's important for children to succeed in school and further their education in
college.

This has the potential to be a lot of fun and a great opportunity to gain experience in working with
children and a non-profit organization (It will look GREAT on a resume, too!).

All students are welcome to attend this meeting and you don't need to be a national member to
attend.
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Thanks and we hope to see you therel

American Marketing Association - Alfred University Chapter.

Link for more information: http://www.marketingpower.com/
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ashington Semester Program informational meeting

Event Date: 11/01/2006
Event Time: 7 p.m.
Location: Olin 210

An informational meeting about the Washington Semester Program will be held this Wednesday (Nov.
1) evening at 7 in room 210 in Olin.

Applications for the Washington Semester Program at American University in Washington, DC are now
being accepted for the coming spring semester.

During the Washington Semester, students will take seminars in the program of their choice, including
American Politics, Foreign Policy, Economic Policy, International Business and Trade, Journalism,
Public Law, and several others.

Students in the Washington Semester Program will meet with government officials and political
leaders in seminar sessions, will undertake individual research projects that utilize the availability of
governmental agencies and documents, and will participate in a fieldwork experience. Many of the
programs also include spending time abroad during the semester. Most recently, students traveled to
Ireland, South Africa, and China. The program consists of four hundred college students from around
the country and around the world. It is a wonderful opportunity to meet people and experience the
great city of Washington, DC in a very unique way.

In the past few semesters, Brandon Gustafson, Rachel Teall, and Timothy Hulley have participated in
the program. Juniors and seniors are eligible for the Program, and course credits and grades are fully
transferable to the student's Alfred transcript. Scholarships are available.

Any questions, please contact Rachel Teall at rdtl@alfred.edu or Dr. Heineman in room 209 of Olin.

Link for more information: http://washingtonsemester.com/
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Track informational meeting

Event Date: 11/01/2006
Event Time: 7:30 p.m.
Location: First Floor McLane Center Outside Track Office

If you are interested in running track for Alfred University, stop by outside the Track Office on the first
floor of the McLane Center on 7:30 p.m. Wednesday (Nov. 1) night. The meeting will be very brief.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at winkky@alfred.edu

Coach Rob Winkky
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"Blame It On The Zionists"'

Event Date: 11/02/2006

Event Time: 12:10 PM

Location: Nevins PCC

A talk about conspiracy theories, propaganda, and Israel's role in the mideast.
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AU Rescue Squad Weekend Wellness Raffle

Come support Rescue Squad and join in a raffle to win a weekend wellness kit complete with water,
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saltines, gloves, biohazard bag, wet ones, mouth wash, candy, & more inside its own trash bucket.
There are 3 buckets to be raffled off.

This table will be located on the 2nd floor of Powell 11 a.m.-1 p.m., every day up until this Friday.

Winners will be chosen at 1 p.m. Friday afternoon
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Art seniors: Publish your work

Event Date: 11/03/2006
Event Time: 4 p.m.
Location: Holmes, Harder Hall

Art Seniors:

AIGA will be having an informational meeting regarding a book that they plan to publish which would
include pieces of your work. Publishing your work as seniors is an extremely important part of moving
forward in your career so come learn how you can be a part of this!

Tell all your friends to be there!

Questions, contact AIGA@alfred.edu
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Free Practice GRE, GMAT, LSAT and MCAT

Event Date: 11/4/2006
Event Time: 11 a.m.
Location: Science Center - 4th floor

FREE Practice GRE, GMAT, LSAT and MCAT
Saturday, Nov. 4, 2006
Science Center - 4th floor (exact rooms TBA) 11 a.m. start time

Alfred University, in collaboration with Kaplan Testing Services, will be offering FREE practice exams
for the GRE, GMAT, LSAT and MCAT.

You are REQUIRED TO PRE-REGISTER. If interested, please call the Career Development Center at
607.871.2164 or e-mail the CDC at cdc@alfred.edu.
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Caribbean ldentity Talk

Event Date: 11/06/2006
Event Time: 12:10 p.m.
Location: Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center

Come explore the changing nature of the American "melting pot" -- seen particularly from a Caribbean
perspective -- with Cary Fraser, a political historian from Georgetown, Guyana. Dr. Fraser's talk,
"Forging a New World Sensibility: Being Caribbean and Llving in America," will examine issues of race,
ethnic identity, and cultural dissonance.
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Reminder to check for holds on student accounts!

Registration for the spring 2007 semester starts next week and students who have a hold on their
account will not be able to register for classes.

Please use BannerWeb and check the link under Student Records for "View Holds" so that you won't
get a surprise when you try to register! If you have a question about a student account hold, please
contact us at stuaccts@alfred.edu.

Web Registration Dates for Spring 2007 Semester

Graduate Students & Seniors (90+ credits) Begins Monday, Nov. 6
Juniors (60-89 credits) Begins Wednesday, Nov. 8

Sophomores (30-59 credits) Begins Friday, Nov. 10

Freshmen (0-29 credits) Begins Tuesday, Nov. 14
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Armed Forces Health Professions Scholarships

Event Date: 11/08/2006
Event Time: 12:20 p.m.
Location: Science Center 303

Nestor Soto, MAJ, MS Army Medical Dept. Recruiter, Buffalo Healthcare Recruiting Station, will give an
illustrated presentation on the Armed Forces Health Professions Scholarship Program for medical,
dental, veterinary, optometry and Clinical or Counseling Psychology Doctoral Programs. If you are
planning a career in health care, or are currently enrolled in a graduate health care program, attend
this program to learn about these scholarship opportunities that provide both full tuition and a living
expense stipend. Pizza, cookies and beverage provided.
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Herrick Library ILaunches online suggestion board

Do you have a question about Herrick Library? Would you like to tell us about your experience at the
library? Or do you perhaps have an idea for how the library might improve its services?

Herrick Library would like to hear from you! The library recently created an online Suggestion Board.
To visit the Suggestion Board, use the link from the library's home page (http://herrick.alfred.edu)
or go directly to the Suggestion Board (http://herrickblog.alfred.edu/herrblog/).

All submissions will be answered by a Herrick librarian and posted on the Suggestion Board. You can
include your name and e-mail address, or you can submit comments or questions anonymously.

For reference questions, please continue to use the "Ask-a-Librarian" form at
http://herrick.alfred.edu/Forms/ask_a_librarian.cfm.

We look forward to hearing from you!
Link for more information: http://herrickblog.alfred.edu/herrblog/
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AU Rescue Squad needs you!

AURS is now recruiting! Come be a part of the AURS crew! No Experience necessary! There is training
on everything from how to treat a sprained ankle to how to treat for shock & hypothermia.

Benefits of joining AURS are a rewarding experince, meeting cool new people. learning skills you can
use in everyday life, the possibility of earning your EMT - B certification through our organization,
becoming CPR Certified, enjoying our Parliamentarian's creative baking and it's something good to put
on a resume.

Meetings are Thursdays @ 9 p.m. in the Kenyon - Allen room located on the 2nd floor of Powell across
from the Board Room.

If you are interested, come to a meeting and introduce yourself! If you are interested and can not
make the meetings, e-mail us at aurs@alfred.edu.

Also, check out our Web site for more information about our organization!
Hope to see you soon!

Link for more information: http://people.alfred.edu/—aurs/
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ashington Program Semester

Dr. Heineman of the Social Sciences Division is now taking applications for the Washington Semester
Program for spring 2007.

The Washington Semester Program is sponsored by The American University and allows students to
spend a semester in Washington, D.C., studying the national government. In addition to taking course
work, the students will meet with government officials and political leaders in seminar sessions, will
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undertake individual research projects that utilize the availability of governmental agencies and
documents, and will participate in a fieldwork experience. The program has added options utilizing
non-governmental resources in the Washington area. These include a Journalism Semester, a Justice
Semester, a Public Law Semester, a Law Enforcement Semester, an Economics Semester,
International Business Semester, Women and Politics and other specialized semesters. Course credits
and grades are fully transferable to the student's Alfred transcript. Students can obtain additional

information on the program at www.washingtonsemester.com.

In the past few semesters, Brandon Gustafson, Racheal Teall, and Timothy Hulley have participated in
the program. The Alfred students selected will attend during the spring semester 2007. Juniors or
seniors are eligible to participate. Scholarships are available. Those interested should contact Dr.
Heineman in room 209 of the Olin Building. Applications should be completed by Monday, Nov. 6,
2006.

Link for more information: http://www.washingtonsemester.com
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